
12/18	Vote	on	Proposed	Slate	for	Nominating	Subcommittee		
	
Dear	ANCS	Board,		
	
Below	is	the	proposed	slate	for	the	2019	Nominating	Subcommittee,	which	
determines	the	slate	of	new	board	members	for	the	2019-2020	year.	We	will	vote	
on	this	proposed	slate	at	the	board	meeting	on	Tuesday,	12/18.	Many	thanks	to	
Nakia,	Sabrina,	and	Jordache	for	their	willingness	to	serve	on	the	committee.		
	
Proposed	Slate	for	2019	Nominating	Subcommittee:		
Jordache	Avery	
Nakia	Echols	
Sabrina	Sexton	
Meeghan	Fortson	(Nominations	Chair)	
	

• We	are	working	on	identifying	a	faculty/staff	member	who	will	serve	as	
a	non-voting	member	of	this	committee	and	will	keep	you	informed.		

• We	are	still	finalizing	who	is	rolling	off	at	the	end	of	this	year,	but	we	will	
likely	need	to	fill	3-4	spots	for	next	year.	As	a	reminder,	it	is	the	
responsibility	of	the	entire	board	(not	just	the	Nominating	Subcommittee)	
to	recruit	prospective	members.	Please	start	talking	to	friends,	neighbors,	
and	colleagues	who	might	be	interested	in	joining	the	board.	We	will	
discuss	the	skills	and	experiences	to	look	for	in	new	board	members	at	the	
January	board	meeting.		

• The	application	process	will	begin	in	late	January	and	interviews	will	be	
conducted	in	March-April.	As	we've	done	in	the	past,	an	info	session	for	
prospective	board	members	will	be	held	prior	to	the	Governing	Board	
meeting	on	February	26.	Please	mark	your	calendars.	Current	board	
members	are	encouraged	to	attend	if	possible.		

Please	email	me	directly	if	you	have	any	questions,	comments,	or	concerns	about	
any	of	the	information	above.		
	
Thanks,	all!		
	
Meeghan	
	
Meeghan	Fortson	
2018-2019	ANCS	Governing	Board	
Nominations	Subcommittee	Chair	
404-805-5160	
mfortson@atlncs.org	


